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Partial Hegemony Jeff D. Colgan 2021 "When and why does international order
change? Easy to take for granted, international governing arrangements shape
our world. They allow us to eat food imported from other countries, live safely
from nuclear war, travel to foreign cities, profit from our savings, and much
else. New threats, including climate change and simmering US-China hostility,
lead many to worry that the "liberal order," or the US position within it, is
at risk. Theorists often try to understand that situation by looking at other
cases of great power decline, like the British Empire or even ancient Athens.
Yet so much is different about those cases that we can draw only imperfect
lessons from them. A better approach is to look at how the United States itself
already lost much of its international dominance, in the 1970s, in the realm of
oil. Only now, with several decades of hindsight, can we fully appreciate it.
The experiences of that partial decline in American hegemony, and the
associated shifts in oil politics, can teach us a lot about general patterns of
international order. Leaders and analysts can apply those lessons when seeking
to understand or design new international governing arrangements on topics
ranging from climate change to peacekeeping, and nuclear proliferation to the
global energy transition"-Getting the message through: A Branch History of the U.S. Army Signal Corps
Rebecca Robbins Raines 1996 Getting the Message Through, the companion volume
to Rebecca Robbins Raines' Signal Corps, traces the evolution of the corps from
the appointment of the first signal officer on the eve of the Civil War,
through its stages of growth and change, to its service in Operation DESERT
SHIELD/DESERT STORM. Raines highlights not only the increasingly specialized
nature of warfare and the rise of sophisticated communications technology, but
also such diverse missions as weather reporting and military aviation.
Information dominance in the form of superior communications is considered to
be sine qua non to modern warfare. As Raines ably shows, the Signal Corps--once
considered by some Army officers to be of little or no military value--and the
communications it provides have become integral to all aspects of military
operations on modern digitized battlefields. The volume is an invaluable
reference source for anyone interested in the institutional history of the
branch.
A Complicated Legacy Robert H. Stucky 2014-05-23 If movies and books like
Belle, Twelve Years a Slave, The Butler, The Help, A Time to Kill, and Amistad
have moved you, you'll love A Complicated Legacy, a novel by Baltimore writer
Robert H. Stucky based on the true story of Elijah Willis, a white South
Carolina planter, and Amy- the love of his life, the mother of his children,
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and his slave. Taking place in the decade leading up to the Civil War, it is
written with a cinematic eye for atmosphere and setting, a linguist's ear for
dialogue, and a historian's grasp of the powerful social forces and momentous
events of the time. It is a riveting tale of personal transformation in facing
the tide of sweeping social change. Elijah Willis fought family opposition,
public opinion, and the law to free his family of choice and leave them his
entire inheritance. In so doing, his and Amy's story becomes a microcosm of the
human struggles that made the Civil War and the Abolition of Slavery both
necessary and inevitable. Set in rural South Carolina, Baltimore, and
Cincinnati, this vivid saga weaves history and humanity in a compelling
testimony to the power of relationships to shape our destinies, even a century
and a half later.
Earthopolis Carl H. Nightingale 2022-06-09 A panoramic study of our Urban
Planet that takes readers on a six-continent, six-millennia tour of the world's
cities.
Global Arctic Matthias Finger 2022 The Arctic has become a global arena. This
development can only be comprehensively understood from a transdisciplinary
perspective encompassing ecological, cultural, societal, economic, industrial,
geopolitical, and security considerations. This book offers thorough
explanations of Arctic developments and challenges. Global warming is in large
part the driving force behind the transformation of the Arctic by making access
possible to the areas previously out of reach for mining and shipping. An allyear ice-free Arctic Ocean, a reality possible as soon as perhaps 2030, creates
a new dynamic in the North. The retreating ice edge enables the exploitation of
previously inaccessible resources such as hydrocarbon deposits and rare metals,
as well as the shortest sea route from Asia to Europe. Consequently, the
Northern Sea Route (NSR) promises faster and cheaper shipping. Russia, along
side foreign investment, especially from China, is financing the needed
infrastructure. A warming Arctic, however, also has negative impacts. The
Arctic is home to fragile ecosystems that are already showing signs of
deteriorating. The Arctic has seen unprecedented wildfires, which, together
with the release of trapped methane from the disappearing permafrost, will, in
turn, accelerate global warming. A warmer Arctic Ocean will also negatively
impact fisheries. Couple this with other global changes, such as ocean
acidification and modified ocean currents, and the global outlook is bleak.
Additionally, the security situation in the Arctic is worsening. After the 2014
Ukraine crisis, the West imposed sanctions on the Russian Federation, which
have revived the divisions of the Cold War. The reemergence of these postures
is threatening the highly successful Barents Cooperation and other initiatives
for peace in the circumpolar North. This book offers new insights and presents
arguments for how to mitigate the challenges the Arctic is facing today.
America's Energy Gamble Shanti Gamper-Rabindran 2021-12-31 How can America get
back to an energy transition that's good for the economy and the environment?
That's the question at the heart of this eye-opening and richly informative
dissection of the Trump administration's energy policy. The policy was ardently
pro-fossil fuel and ferociously anti-regulation, implemented by manipulating
science and economic analysis, putting oil and gas insiders at the helm of
environmental agencies, and hacking away at democratic norms that once enjoyed
bipartisan support. The impacts on the nation's health, economy, and
environment were - as this book carefully demonstrates - dire. But the damage
can be reversed. Ordinary Americans, civil society groups, environmental
professionals, and politicians at every level all have parts to play in making
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sure the needed energy transition leaves no one behind. This compelling book
will appeal to course instructors and students, government and industry
officials, activists and journalists, and everyone concerned about the nation's
future.
After Fukushima Andrew Stuart Jonson Daniels 2016-08-17 The discovery of
fission created a new kind of fear, not simply a new iteration of the previous
responses to new technology. This new fear was profound, disquieting and all
encompassing. By the time nuclear power was introduced, anxiety and concern
about nuclear weapons had already fostered perceptions that left a long-lasting
legacy that would taint nuclear power for decades. Nuclear power would struggle
to cope with the blurred distinctions between military and civilian
applications for its entire history. The public would experience nuclear power
through the lens of the media, increasingly this lens became a prism which
projected a distorted image of nuclear power. Gradually, the distortions became
more apparent than reality and the gap in public knowledge widened. Like
everything, nuclear power requires representation for the public to assimilate
it. The lack of depiction of nuclear power served to amplify the distortions in
public perception and reinforced avoidance about nuclear technology. Avoidance
about nuclear power is the dominant response, most people do not want to hear
about it, learn about it and know about it. Coverage of nuclear power has been
dominated by the threat of accidents or any kind of incident that occurred at
nuclear power plants. This negative attention about accidents and their
potential impact would interfere with the integration of nuclear power into
modern society. Accidents seemed limitless in their potential damage, and the
lack of public knowledge about their impact allowed imaginations to run wild.
The crux of the pro-nuclear and anti-nuclear debate rests on the estimations
about the significance of potential accidents. Were they capable of massive
destruction and tremendous risk or was their impact compact, limited and minor?
The scale of a 'worst-case scenario' became the key question of the nuclear
power debate, and proved to be quite powerful in affecting its history.
Chernobyl, Fukushima, and even Three Mile Island became larger-than-life
incidents and each acquired their own mythology. The perceptions of what
happened set the tone for attitudes about nuclear power. Despite being an
essential part of the natural environment, radiation is rarely well understood.
We are exposed to radiation everyday from the earth below and the sun above,
yet parents believe it is more important for children to learn about volcanoes
than radiation. The fear of nuclear power and radiation has become significant
in itself, changing the course of history. Nuclear power has been decisively
shaped by political struggles and emotional arguments that even affected its
technological development. Negative feelings about nuclear power contrast with
the benign feelings towards wind and solar, so considerable resources and
subsidies are devoted to them, in the hope these can make a meaningful impact
to reduce emissions. A strong consensus supports wind and solar in contrast to
the divisive debate around nuclear power. The emotional responses are driving
our attitudes to technology and energy, which does not always result in the
most logical ends. The history of nuclear power is both revelatory and
surprising, and it will definitely change the way you think about energy in the
modern world.
The Power of Your Story Rob Fischer 2015-04-16 The Power of Your Story is an 8week program designed to help post-abortive women process their abortions. This
Participant Manual represents the official curriculum of Abortion Anonymous,
Inc. (AbAnon.org).
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Stone Song Win Blevins 2006-04-04 A Spur Award-winning retelling of the Battle
of the Big Horn finds Lakota Sioux leader Crazy Horse endeavoring to reconcile
his own beliefs with the wisdom of his tribe and leading his people into a
conflict against General Custer and the U.S. Army. Reprint. 15,000 first
printing.
Oil & War Robert Goralski 1987 The full story of the role that oil played in
the origins and outcome of World War II.
Oil, Power, and War Matthieu Auzanneau 2018-11-06 "Auzanneau has created a
towering telling of a dark and dangerous addiction.”—Nature In this sweeping,
unabashed history of oil, Matthieu Auzanneau takes a fresh, thought-provoking
look at the way oil interests have commandeered politics and economies, changed
cultures, disrupted power balances across the globe, and spawned wars. He
upends commonly held assumptions about key political and financial events of
the past 150 years, and he sheds light on what our oil-constrained and
eventually post-oil future might look like. Oil, Power, and War follows the oil
industry from its heyday when the first oil wells were drilled to the quest for
new sources as old ones dried up. It traces the rise of the Seven Sisters and
other oil cartels and exposes oil’s key role in the crises that have shaped our
times: two world wars, the Cold War, the Great Depression, Bretton Woods, the
2008 financial crash, oil shocks, wars in the Middle East, the race for
Africa’s oil riches, and more. And it defines the oil-born trends shaping our
current moment, such as the jockeying for access to Russia’s vast oil
resources, the search for extreme substitutes for declining conventional oil,
the rise of terrorism, and the changing nature of economic growth. We meet a
long line of characters from John D. Rockefeller to Dick Cheney and Rex
Tillerson, and hear lesser-known stories like how New York City taxes were once
funneled directly to banks run by oil barons. We see how oil and power, once
they became inextricably linked, drove actions of major figures like Churchill,
Roosevelt, Stalin, Hitler, Kissinger, and the Bushes. We also learn the
fascinating backstory sparked by lesser-known but key personalities such as
Calouste Gulbenkian, Abdullah al-Tariki, and Marion King Hubbert, the oncesilenced oil industry expert who warned his colleagues that oil production was
facing its peak. Oil, Power, and War is a story of the dreams and hubris that
spawned an era of economic chaos, climate change, war, and terrorism—as well as
an eloquent framing from which to consider our options as our primary source of
power, in many ways irreplaceable, grows ever more constrained. Oil, Power, and
War was originally published in France as Or Noir. It was translated from the
original French by John F. Reynolds and published in collaboration with the
Post Carbon Institute. PCI generously funded the translation and helped bring
the entire project to fruition, including the foreword by Richard Heinberg and
a technical review.
Understanding War Peter Paret 1992 These essays provide an authoritative
introduction to Carl von Clausewitz and enlarge the history of war by joining
it to the history of ideas and institutions and linking it with intellectual
biography. Reflecting Peter Paret's three decades of study of Clausewitz and of
the history of war, they examine Clausewitz's theoretical work in the context
of his time and in relation to war as a general historical phenomenon. Although
the analytical strength of On War makes it far more than a historical document,
Clausewitz's ideas and the methods he employed to express, develop, and test
them become clearer when his work is seen against a historical background. The
first six essays analyze military power in European history and discuss the
transformation of war at the end of the eighteenth century. They provide the
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historical setting for the following nine essays, which address significant
aspects of Clausewitz s life and thought, from the logic of his theories to his
aesthetics and his reactions to the revolutions of 1830. The concluding essay
examines the history of war as a scholarly discipline. Together these pieces
shed new light on Clausewitz, on the age in which he lived, and on his
theories, which retain a timeless interest.
Cursed to Survive Rimma Rose 2012-11-28 Cursed to Survive is a thrilling love
story set in the actual historical events of Germany at the beginning and
during the Third Reich. It takes a unique look inside the mind of a patriotic
German nobleman with unusual gifts and immense opportunities for glory and
domination. We witness the horrors of the Holocaust through his eyes, as he
falls madly in love with a daughter of a Jewish doctor in the midst of the Nazi
reign. Cursed to Survive is an easy-to-read and passionately engaging novel.
It's the story filled with tragedy, real history and a sobering analysis of
love, family, friendship, patriotism and other important concepts. The novel
features a beautiful, young member of the New York's high society -- Rose
Blackford Stern, who in addition to her family's immense wealth and a prominent
name has a highly prestigious job with the most influential fashion magazine in
New York City. But as readers soon learn, having it all doesn't mean that the
search for something beyond the material ever stops. Rose encounters the
stunningly handsome Max at the grave of her late grandmother. Max is enigmatic
and the subject of Rose's obsession from the moment they meet. Rose has a
seemingly perfect life, yet she is unable to shake the emptiness that has
consumed her since the death of her beloved grandmother, Aliza, three years
prior. Max first meets Aliza when she is a teenage girl in pre-World War II
Germany. Max comes from one of the oldest and wealthiest noble families of
Europe. The attraction between Maximillian and Aliza is instant and
overpowering, albeit impossible -- a German aristocrat could never be with a
Jewish commoner. As the Nazi movement gains momentum, their country is
shattered and their deep mutual connection becomes deadly. Aliza loses her
entire family and lives through terror and abuse before Max infiltrates the
Third Reich and rescues her. Nearly seventy years later Max's unusual gifts
have brought him to New York, to Aliza's granddaughter Rose, and perhaps to
another chance at love.
Windfall Meghan L. O'Sullivan 2017-09-12 Windfall is the boldest profile of the
world’s energy resources since Daniel Yergin’s The Quest, asserting that the
new energy abundance—due to oil and gas resources once deemed too expensive—is
transforming the geo-political order and is boosting American power. “Riveting
and comprehensive...a smart, deeply researched primer on the subject.” —The New
York Times Book Review As a new administration focuses on driving American
energy production, O’Sullivan’s “refreshing and illuminating” (Foreign Policy)
Windfall describes how new energy realities have profoundly affected the world
of international relations and security. New technologies led to oversupplied
oil markets and an emerging natural gas glut. This did more than drive down
prices—it changed the structure of markets and altered the way many countries
wield power and influence. America’s new energy prowess has global
implications. It transforms politics in Russia, Europe, China, and the Middle
East. O’Sullivan considers the landscape, offering insights and presenting
consequences for each region’s domestic stability as energy abundance upends
traditional partnerships, creating opportunities for cooperation. The
advantages of this new abundance are greater than its downside for the US: it
strengthens American hard and soft power. This is “a powerful argument for how
America should capitalise on the ‘New Energy Abundance’” (The Financial Times)
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and an explanation of how new energy realities create a strategic environment
to America’s advantage.
The Battle of Tippecanoe Charles River Charles River Editors 2018-02-03
*Includes pictures *Explains the roles played by Tecumseh and William Henry
Harrison before, during, and after the battle *Includes various accounts of
what happened at the battle according to both sides *Includes a bibliography
for further reading *Includes a table of contents The Battle of Tippecanoe,
fought on November 7, 1811 near present-day Lafayette, Indiana, involved forces
of fewer than 2,000 Native American warriors and white soldiers, and only about
300 men were killed or wounded on both sides. Given those numbers, it's
apparent that the battle was far from being a Saratoga or a Gettysburg in terms
of its scale or significance as an historical turning point, yet it was one of
the most important battles in shaping American history during the early 19th
century. The battle also involved an epic confrontation between two important
American figures: William Henry Harrison, who would become the 9th president of
the United States by running on his success in the battle, and the Shawnee war
chief Tecumseh, arguably the most famous Native American leader in American
history. From the American Revolution up through the Battle of Tippecanoe,
Native Americans in the Old Northwest (today's Midwestern states) had been
putting up stout resistance to that region's settlement by white land
speculators and settlers. Things came to a head when Tecumseh and his brother,
the Prophet Tenskwatawa, spearheaded a movement in the region that greatly
influenced the area's Native Americans. In 1806, Harrison began to publicly
denounce Tenskwatawa to other tribal leaders, calling him a fraud and
charlatan, but the Shawnee Prophet responded by accurately predicting a solar
eclipse, which embarrassed Governor Harrison, and after this event, which
tribal leaders took as a sign of Tenskwatawa's authenticity, his movement grew
even more rapidly. By 1808, Tenskwatawa and his followers had moved west and
founded a large, multi-tribal settlement near the confluence of the Tippecanoe
and Wabash Rivers, called Prophetstown or Tippecanoe. Assisted by his brother
Tecumseh, Tenskwatawa's settlement grew tremendously and eventually became the
largest Native American settlement in the region. It also served as a Native
American cultural center and provided a steady cadre of warriors ready to hear
the Prophet's message that they should return to their ancestral lifestyles and
force the white settlers and their culture out of their territory. Although
accounts of the battle conflict, all agree that sentinels aroused the main body
of the American troops when they detected Native American warriors attacking
the Americans' perimeter from the south. The initial Native American attack
struck the southern point of the defensive perimeter around 4:30 a.m. on
November 7, 1811, and almost immediately the warriors rushed in among the
American defenders manning that sector. Soldiers defending the southern side of
the perimeter suffered the highest casualties, with the Yellow Jackets
suffering a 30% casualty rate, but in fighting lasting about two hours
Harrison's force of roughly 1,000, suffered only 62 dead and about 120 wounded.
As the sun rose, the warriors began running low on ammunition, and the light
revealed their small numbers, leading them to break off the attack and retreat
towards Prophetstown. The battle was hardly a decisive victory, but at the end
of the fighting the Americans still held their perimeter, allowing them to
claim victory. While Tippecanoe was clearly not a total victory, and Native
American resistance would continue through the War of 1812, the battle is
widely considered the end of Tecumseh's War and did help bring about the
decline of Native American ascendancy in the region. The Battle of Tippecanoe:
The History and Legacy of the American Victory That Ended Tecumseh's War
analyzes the background that led up to the battle and its aftermath.
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Essential von Mises, The Murray Newton Rothbard 2009
Slippin' Out of Darkness Bob Ruggiero 2017-10-11 The first biography of the
seminal music group WAR whose many hits include "Spill the Wine," "All Day
Music," "Why Can't We Be Friends?" "Slippin' into Darkness," "The Cisco Kid,"
and - of course - "Low Rider." They combined rock, funk, soul, R&B, jazz, and a
strong Latin vibe in their music, they have been awarded two Platinum and eight
Gold records in their career. Their album "The World is a Ghetto" was the
bestselling release of 1973 and was #444 on the list of "Rolling Stone's Top
500 Albums" list. This unauthorized book follows the group from their early
incarnations when Harold Brown and Howard Scott met to form the Creators and
then the Night Shift, to their partnership with former Animals lead singer Eric
Burdon, to a highly successful career on their own with the core original
lineup of Brown, Scott, Lee Oskar, Lonnie Jordan, B.B. Dickerson, Papa Dee
Allen, and Charles Miller. The story also follows the band through their later,
leaner years, the tragic deaths of two members, and the conflicts that led to a
fissure and a split of performing entities that continues to this day.
Featuring original interviews, archival research, and musical analysis and
commentary, "Slippin' Out of Darkness: The Story of WAR" tells the tale of one
of the most unique bands in the history of Classic Rock-era music.
In the Servitude of Power Jean-Claude Debeir 1991-11-14 This stimulating,
informative and at times frightening book provides an overall history of energy
usage as a fundamental factor in the evolution of the world's major
civilizations, from pre-history to the present day. It serves as a history of
human impact on the biosphere and the consequences of this for the rise and
fall of civilizations. The authors look in detail at how different forms of
energy use have shaped society in the earliest civilizations – Egypt,
Mesopotamia and India – as well as in Ancient Greece and Rome, Imperial China,
Medieval Europe, and during the industrial revolution. They go on to cover the
rise of the internal combustion engine, electrification, oil, nuclear power,
and contemporary ecological problems. They show how all societies are dependent
on fragile and unstable energy systems that combine particular technical
knowledge, conceptions of nature, and relations of power. When this system
reaches its limits, a major crisis is inevitable. Our own world is entering
such a crisis as we exhaust our non-renewable resources and confront the
consequences of global warming. And the Third World and Eastern Europe face
even worse dilemmas. As for nuclear energy, the authors show it to be an
economically unviable attempt to shore up an outworn system. They ask whether
there is any technical way of overcoming these limits other than an overall
change in the way our society functions. In the Servitude of Poweris an
authoritative and comprehensive guide to what promises to be the end of an era.
Fossil-Fuel Faulkner Jay Watson 2023-02-03 Fossil-Fuel Faulkner is the first
book-length study of a single writer in the emerging field of the energy
humanities. As we try to imagine our way beyond a deeply problematic fossil
energy regime that depletes and degrades the planet and sharpens the gap
between Global North and Global South and move toward as more just and
sustainable energy future, there is much to learn from how previous generations
imagined the modern transition into a hydrocarbon-fueled world from the solarand muscle-powered order that preceded it, and from how they imagined the
consequences of that transition, including the new cultural forms it elicited
and the new social problems it created. Jay Watson turns to the life and
writings of William Faulkner, creator of one of the richest imaginative
landscapes in American literary history, for new insights into the deepoil-power-and-war-a-dark-history
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reaching connections linking the extraction, production, and use of energy
resources in his native US South to its histories of slavery and Jim Crow, its
ecologies of disruption and despoilation, the logic of its cultural practices,
and the nuances of literary form. Surveying the author's personal and
imaginative engagements with coal and oil, with modern automobility and the
road narrative, and with the profligate energies of the sun and the human
animal, Fossil-Fuel Faulkner explores nearly all of Faulkner's novels and over
a dozen of his short stories, and reveals the author to be one of
petromodernity's keenest chroniclers and critics.
My Vietnam War E.E. "Doc" Murdock 2013-08-12 Writers have been writing about
war since the siege of Troy, but few, if any, have captured the first-person
experience of war as deeply as My Vietnam War. Set in 1967 (the deadliest year
of the Vietnam War), this memoir-style novel depicts the psychological journey
of a young man whose carefree days of studying philosophy at the university are
ended by the draft. The story follows him from his initial rear-echelon
assignment in Saigon, where he falls for a mysterious storytelling bar girl, to
his eventual posting at an isolated front-line firebase in one of the deepest
parts of the Vietnam jungle. While recovering from a leg wound (he is hit by a
piece of bone from a fellow soldier who stepped on a booby trap mine), he
becomes the assistant medic and sees the horrors of war close up. The
experience begins his steady spiral down into PTSD. After he is seriously
wounded, he ends up back in Saigon where, after an old friend from Arizona gets
him involved in the underground drug trade, the mysterious bar girl may be his
only hope for salvation. It is a powerful story, well-written, with vivid
detail that you will never forget.
Oil, Power, and War Matthieu Auzanneau 2018 "The story of oil is one of hubris,
fortune, betrayal, and destruction. It is the story of a resource undeniably
central to the advancement of what we consider modern culture - one that
continues to be ever-present during the darkest exploits of empire the world
over"--Provided by publisher
Why American History Is Not What They Say
A Commentary on the Holy Scriptures Johann Peter Lange 1874
Memories of Bullhead City Kim Taylor 2013-09-22 Bullhead City, Arizona -this
pictorial trip down memory lane from the people that lived here from the
beginning. From a small dusty town along the Colorado River to a favorite
resort town, the River Ratz remember their history here.
From Impressionism to Post-Impressionism - Art History Book for Children |
Children's Arts, Music & Photography Books Baby Professor 2017-05-15 Art can
come in may styles and the technique to create each one can vary depending on
the artist and the era. In this book, we're going to study art history from
Impressionism to Post-Impressionism. What are the differences between them? How
do you tell one from the other? What are examples of art produced? Know the
answers and more from the pages of this book.
Holding Back The Tears Annie Mitchell 2013-09-16 This is true story about real
people is set in Edinburgh City and Dundee, where a petite Scottish Lassie
called Rosie Gilmour, mother to Finlay Sinclair, receives news of the death of
her son - who tragically has taken his own life by hanging. Rosie pretends her
son is still alive by talking to him, for that takes away the unbearable pain
oil-power-and-war-a-dark-history
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of her loss. But once she begins to face up to the fact that Finlay is not
coming back, her conversations become more of a challenge than she can handle.
When memories of her past are triggered by everyday life events, they take her
mind back and forth in time - back to her own childhood days in 1960, when she
flirted with the fairground boys, and to the day she gave birth to Finlay ''ME LADDIE''. Rosie's Scottish accent becomes more apparent whenever her
emotions are heightened and she begins to recite poetry. She goes on to reveal
doubts about her own self-worth and and how she re-unites her role as mother a role she had denied herself for seven years prior to Finlay's death. Rosie
learns how to forgive herself and how to accept her loss with using practical
coping strategies that sometimes but not always work for her. Many voices of
different natures and walks of life appear in Rosie's, story with each one
offering a part of their own belief to try and console her in her misery except that she turns her back on any advice or support offered. Rosie is
convinced that she can cope with her loss on her own and &quote;needs no help
from anyone, thank you&quote; - until a sweet, gentle, soft-spoken voice begins
to travel with her throughout her ordeal, leaving her no other choice but to
listen. Eventually moving to the countryside in Angus, Rosie finds the
isolation gives her life a new meaning offering her the opportunity to re-value
her belief's about her own self values and decides the time has come to give
her son a memorial service and invite a chosen few dance companions whom she
met on a regular basis in Edinburgh to honour this day. Rosie begins to accept
she will never be the same person she once had been and shall never be again,
believing now her journey through grief taught her many lessons making her a
stronger and better person than she imagined she could ever be.
The Glory of the Trenches Coningsby Dawson 1918
Planetary Health Andy Haines 2021-07-22 We live in unprecedented times - the
Anthropocene - defined by far-reaching human impacts on the natural systems
that underpin civilisation. Planetary Health explores the many environmental
changes that threaten to undermine progress in human health, and explains how
these changes affect health outcomes, from pandemics to infectious diseases to
mental health, from chronic diseases to injuries. It shows how people can adapt
to those changes that are now unavoidable, through actions that both improve
health and safeguard the environment. But humanity must do more than just
adapt: we need transformative changes across many sectors - energy, housing,
transport, food, and health care. The book discusses specific policies,
technologies, and interventions to achieve the change required, and explains
how these can be implemented. It presents the evidence, builds hope in our
common future, and aims to motivate action by everyone, from the general public
to policymakers to health practitioners.
Energy Transition Bertrand Cassoret 2021-02-23 This book presents both the
importance of energy transition and its associated difficulties. Energy
Transition, Second Edition, provides an explanation of the physical concepts of
energy and power and also reviews global energy consumption and our dependence
on energy. The book discusses the links between the economy and energy. It
explains the drawbacks and dangers of different energy sources and tries to
compare them. By reviewing future energy resources, it evaluates several
transition scenarios. The book shows that the laws of physics prevent the
emergence of simple, pleasant solutions, but it proposes potential solutions
and encourages readers to develop better processes from energy sources to
production to consumption. This book will be of interest to engineers and
undergraduate and graduate students studying and working in various fields of
oil-power-and-war-a-dark-history
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energy; producers of fossil, gas, oil, coal, electric, renewable, and nuclear
energy; and anyone interested in better understanding these fundamental
problems for our future. FEATURES Discusses the current issues with energy
transition Covers several energy transition scenarios and their associated
difficulties Presents the links between economy and energy Highlights the
importance of a global discussion of energy Encourages the development of
better, improved processes in energy sources from production to consumption
Out of Gas David L. Goodstein 2004 The author looks at the specifics of oil
reserves and the petroleum industry and speculates on what will happen when the
well runs dry.
Grandpa Smiles Natalie Buske Thomas 2014-05-02 Original oil paintings tell the
story of how Grandpa watches over a little boy over the course of his life,
even though Grandpa can be with him only in spirit. This art story book is a
peaceful and healing read for adults and children alike. Gentle emotions,
passionate colors, and simple words communicate an inspirational message that
love lives on, and family is forever.
Venezuela, Oil and Politics Rómulo Betancourt 1979 The former Venezuelan
president and one of the chief architects of OPEC recounts Venezuela's
political history from 1880 to 1956
Power of a Woman Robert Fripp 2007-03-15 Description: The feminine spirit soars
in Power of a Woman as Eleanor of Aquitaine, toughest of medieval women,
relates her memoirs: of caring and loyalties, triumphs and trials; of her
marriages to two warring kings, Louis VII of France, then Henry II of England.
She speaks intimately, emotionally of her too many quarreling sons, including
Richard the Lionheart and John, of Magna Carta fame. A patron of troubadours,
Eleanor commissions poetry as propaganda. She regales her readers with
intrigues, crusades and tales of ruthless diplomacy against barons, kings,
popes and Thomas Becket, while confessing her loves, her hopes for her many
children, and their fates. In midlife her sense of community leads her to set
up her Court of Ladies to balance male-dominated worlds of Church and state.
Her mission: to empower women with the Grace she enjoyed as the femme fatale of
her day. Eleanor's power of a woman lets her pluck triumph from her defeats as
well as her victories. Reviews: Those of you who know me know that for me to
give a work of historical fiction a high rating, it has to offer something
extraordinary. This Robert Fripp has done in Power of a Woman. In this highly
unusual fictional autobiography, Mr. Fripp tells Eleanor of Aquitaine's story
in her own words, as if she is dictating to a young lady in her household.
Power of a Woman: review by Melissa Snell, Your Guide to Medieval History at
About.com, which posts her full review at: http:
//historymedren.about.com/od/ewho/fr/fripp_eleanor.htm -Melissa Snell, Your
Guide to Medieval History at About.com Finally! Power of a Woman brings us an
autobiography of Eleanor of Aquitaine that is accessibleand entertaining.
Telling her story in Eleanor's voice, Robert Fripp brings us medieval Europe
through her eyes. At eighty-one, she hasn't much time. We feel her urgency, the
chill in her bones. Impeccable research and storytelling combine to make this a
must for all who want to know more about this fascinating woman. Her definition
of love survives to this day! What a great read. This is so gripping. I got so
totally caught up in this story one night that I woke up with images of Eleanor
in my mind, and Kate Hepburn's voice in my ear. I love this tale. -Veronica
Prior, Round Rock, TX Power of a Woman is gripping in its wealth of detail. It
makes me feel like I am in the midst of the action. Of all books I have read,
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this is the only one that makes me experience what it must have felt like to
have lived through those troublesome, exciting times. Such a wonderful,
exciting book! -Lady Shirley Cassidy, Dublin, Ireland Author Bio: British-born
Robert Fripp gained a medieval outlook from five years on a choral scholarship
in the choir of Salisbury Cathedral, the model for Lord of the Flies. He went
on to study earth sciences before producing current affairs television for CBC
in Toronto. He also: created IBM Visions magazine about high-performance
computing; worked for Japan's public broadcaster; and wrote a book with great
reviews, Let There Be Life, about cosmic and organic origins. Power of a Woman
tells the memoirs of Eleanor of Aquitaine. Robert Fripp is hard to typecast;
RobertFripp.ca may help.
The Islamic State of Iraq and Syria Charles River Charles River Editors
2018-02-19 *Includes pictures *Explains the formation, influences, ideology,
and goals of the group *Includes footnotes and a bibliography for further
reading Also known as ISIS, Da'esh, al-Qaeda in Iraq (AQI), and a host of other
names, the Islamic State in Iraq and the Levant (ISIL) has increasingly gained
attention over the years for its brutal tactics and seemingly blatant disregard
for human rights, but it has recently dominated the global media spotlight and
made headlines when it attacked and seized control of Mosul, the second largest
city in Iraq, and drove out an Iraqi army force that was more than five times
its size in June 2014. It has since laid claim to various territories
throughout Iraq and the Levant, and it has established operational control and
maintained administrative structures on both sides of the Iraqi-Syrian border.
Most recently, it declared the restoration of a caliphate and renamed itself
the Islamic State. The ever-deteriorating crises in Iraq and Syria have
continued to highlight the prolific activities of ISIS, but as a unified
organization, ISIS is believed to consist of only a few thousand militants led
by a shadowy and secretive leader named Abu Bakr al-Baghdadi. Nonetheless,
despite its relatively small size, the group has taken on and at times
successfully battled U.S. and Coalition forces, the Iraqi army, and other rival
Iraqi and Syrian militant groups. The ferocity and fanaticism with which it
fights, and the absolute commitment it has to the jihad in Iraq and the Levant,
continue to set ISIS apart from other known terrorist organizations in the
region. One of the reasons ISIS has gone by so many different names is because
it has rebranded itself numerous times in the past. After starting as an alQaeda-inspired Sunni Islamist brigade that emerged from the ashes of the
jihadist struggle against foreign forces in Iraq, the group grew into a fullfledged al-Qaeda branch, then evolved into a religiously motivated army, then
finally separated from al-Qaeda to become the organization it is today. The
frequent name changes are hardly cosmetic; they represent the multiple
transformations the group has undergone and symbolize its flexibility and
adaptability, which is also how the ISIL has not only survived for over a
decade but even flourished as one of the most influential groups in the region.
Today, the group attracts fighters who wish to join its ranks not just from
across Iraq and the region but from all over the world. The group has also
experienced many periods of withdrawal and reemergence, further confounding the
true nature and structure of the organization, which has been littered with infighting, rivalries, and leadership shuffles. But the group's terrorism and
violent capabilities have been made quite clear in the Syrian civil war, the
fighting in Iraq, and even attacks into other countries within the region.
Operatives have claimed bombings and attacks in Lebanon and Jordan, and there
are known recruiting cells in places as far away as Egypt, Morocco, and the
U.K. The Islamic State of Iraq and Syria: The History of ISIS/ISIL chronicles
the birth and growth of the group, including the key figures and events that
oil-power-and-war-a-dark-history
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impacted its formation, as well as the ideology of the group and the historical
context and environment that strengthened it. This book also looks at the
various tactics and strategies the group has employed to achieve its goals and
further its ideology, especially its notorious terrorist attacks. Along with
pictures of important people, places, and events, you will learn about ISIS
like never before, in no time at all.
Flight of Remembrance Marina Dutzmann Kirsch 2011-12 Now an Award-Winning
Finalist in the Non-Fiction: Narrative category of The 2012 USA Best Book
Awards, sponsored by USA Book News. Obtain a free 40-page excerpt on
www.kirschstonebooks.com. Against the backdrop of World War II tragedy and
devastation in Latvia, Poland and Germany and three decades of European
history, this true narrative provides a window into the palpitating heart of
wartime upheaval through the lives of Rolf Dutzmann and Lilo Wassull-two people
fatefully positioned "on the other side." In December of 1939, swept along on a
tide of dire necessity and circumstance due to the imminent Soviet takeover of
his homeland, Rolf, a young Latvian aeronautical engineering student, flees
with his family to Germany, a country fully under Hitler's control and already
engaged in a brutal war. While the account chronicles Rolf's pursuit of his
technical dream against daunting wartime odds, it is first and foremost a
poignant love story that plays out against a panorama of worldwide chaos and
destruction. It is also a story of the seen and unseen forces that coalesce to
keep Rolf and Lilo alive after they meet in 1940 Berlin, leading them through a
chain of cataclysmic events including Rolf's draft into the Luftwaffe and his
father's assignment as chief inspector of V-2 rocket production; the bombing of
Berlin; the destruction of their homes; their numerous desperate, cross-country
escapes from the bombing, the advancing Soviet troops from the east, and other
Allied forces from the west; the POW camp hardships; and the deprivation of the
postwar years. Despite the immeasurable evil, suffering and desolation of World
War II, a synchronistic chain of events provides an uplifting reminder that
love and hope may take wing even out of the ashes of life's most terrifying
adversities.
Brilliant Battle Strategies | Children's Military & War History Books Baby
Professor 2017-02-15 No, this book does not and will never promote war or any
battle to your kids’ precious young minds. This book aims to provide knowledge
on military and war history for your children to learn from. The book also
discusses brilliant battle strategies to highlight the wisdom and effort our
war heroes have exerted to fight for their principles and rights. Grab your
copy now!
We Fought the Road Christine McClure 2017-10-15 We Fought the Road is the story
of the building of the Alaska-Canada Highway during World War II. More than one
third of the 10,607 builders were black; thought to be incapable of performing
on a war front by many of their white commanding officers. Their task--which
required punching through wilderness on a route blocked by the Rocky Mountains
and deadly permafrost during the worst winter on record--has been likened to
the building of the Panama Canal. Unlike most accounts that focus on the road's
military planners, We Fought the Road is boots-on-the-ground and often
personal, based in part on letters from the "Three Cent Romance," the
successful courtship via mail discovered in the authors' family papers
The Ecology of Oil Myrna I. Santiago 2006-08-14 Publisher Description
The Pentagon, Climate Change, and War Neta C. Crawford 2022-10-04 How the
oil-power-and-war-a-dark-history
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Pentagon became the world’s largest single greenhouse gas emitter and why it’s
not too late to break the link between national security and fossil fuel
consumption. The military has for years (unlike many politicians) acknowledged
that climate change is real, creating conditions so extreme that some military
officials fear future climate wars. At the same time, the U.S. Department of
Defense—military forces and DOD agencies—is the largest single energy consumer
in the United States and the world’s largest institutional greenhouse gas
emitter. In this eye-opening book, Neta Crawford traces the U.S. military’s
growing consumption of energy and calls for a reconceptualization of foreign
policy and military doctrine. Only such a rethinking, she argues, will break
the link between national security and fossil fuels. The Pentagon, Climate
Change, and War shows how the U.S. economy and military together have created a
deep and long-term cycle of economic growth, fossil fuel use, and dependency.
This cycle has shaped U.S. military doctrine and, over the past fifty years,
has driven the mission to protect access to Persian Gulf oil. Crawford shows
that even as the U.S. military acknowledged and adapted to human-caused climate
change, it resisted reporting its own greenhouse gas emissions. Examining the
idea of climate change as a “threat multiplier” in national security, she
argues that the United States faces more risk from climate change than from
lost access to Persian Gulf oil—or from most military conflicts. The most
effective way to cut military emissions, Crawford suggests provocatively, is to
rethink U.S. grand strategy, which would enable the United States to reduce the
size and operations of the military.
Ancient Ruins Benjamin Medrano 2017-03-26 Sistina awakened after millennia of
dormancy, her memories in tatters and born anew. Residing in the ruins of an
ancient city, she finds herself drawn into a war between two elven nations and
the slaver kingdom of Kelvanis when she rescues a princess from slavery. With
her domain containing hints of forgotten knowledge, Sistina becomes a dungeon,
stronghold, and source of hope all at once. And perhaps, just perhaps, she
could finally find love in her new life. This is a dark fantasy lesbian
romance, with a focus on the dark fantasy.
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